January 8, 2009

James Owczarski, Common Council Administration Manager City Clerk's Office Room 205, City Hall City of Milwaukee

Dear Mr. Owczarski:

The City of Milwaukee negotiating team and Public Employees' Union Local 61, LIUNA, AFL-CIO, CLC have executed a Memorandum of Understanding relative to the settlement of multiple grievances.

We request that a file be open for a <u>resolution</u> approving the Memorandum between the City of Milwaukee negotiating team and Public Employees' Union Local 61, LIUNA, AFL-CIO, CLC, relative to the settlement of certain grievances. Further information will follow.

Sincerely,

David A. Kwiatkowski City Labor Negotiator

Attachment

C: Val Watson

DAK:EFS: Open title fileballi labr\dc48